
REDSTONE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Dear HMC Residents, 

April is the Month of the Military Child and 

during this month, Hunt Military Communities 

celebrates the youngest members of our 

communities. Military children, often make 

some of the most significant sacrifices moving 

from state to state, school to school, and having 

parents deployed for long periods of time. We 

are proud to acknowledge and support the 

tremendous strength and resiliency of our military children, along 

with the sacrifices. This year, for the third time, we are hosting our 

Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your children to share 

stories of how they have been a hero and positive influence in 

their community. Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word 

essay, or a video telling their “Hero Story.” All applicants will 

receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape, mask and 

challenge coin. Three winners will receive cash prizes and 

matching donations to the charity of their choice. For more 

information please visit https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. 

From all of us here at HMC, thank you for your service and 

sacrifice. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Stann 

President & Chief Executive Officer 

Hunt Military Communities 

Our CEO’s Message 

APR 
2022 

Contact Information 

302 Hughes Drive, Redstone Arsenal, AL 35808 

Phone: 256-430-1517 • Fax: 256-722-8799 

Facebook: @RedstoneFamilyHousing HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Say Woof Woof to our 

Pet of the Month Winner 

for March, 

Mister River!

March Madness Bracket Contest Ends 
Don’t forget the NCAA March Madness Bracket Contest ends soon! Brackets that were 

turned in by March 17th, 2022 will be entered into the contest. We will announce the 1st, 

2nd, and 3rd place contest winners thru an e-mail blast on Tuesday April 5th, 2022, 

winners will get a gift card each. Fun Fact: NCAA.com says the odds of picking a perfect 

bracket are 1 in 120 billion! Good luck everyone and may the odds be ever in your favor! 

WELCOME TO 

REDSTONE! 



redstonefamilyhousing.com 

EMPLOYEE  
HIGHLIGHTS 

SAVE THE DATES 

April 15th 
Pictures with Easter Bunny and Bunny Bags Pick-up Event 

From 3pm-5pm at the housing office we will have the Easter Bunny ready to 
take pictures with your children or your entire family inside at our photo station. 
We will also have Bunny gift bags for pick-up right outside of our office. You are 
more than welcome to take photos with your phone but if you would like a 
printed copy then feel free to use our Polaroid camera that will print out your 
Easter 2022 photo right away. We are just hopping to see you all there! 

April 1st-29th 
HMC Purple Balloon Pursuit  

During the month of April we will be launching a Purple Balloon Pursuit 

contest as a fun way to get our little residents involved. Just like how we did 

our Leprechaun Scavenger Hunt in March we will be hiding multiple purple 

balloons throughout the property each week and it is up to the children of 

Redstone to find these balloons and bring them back to the housing office to 

receive a wonderful goodie bag prize. Whenever you do find the balloon be 

sure to take a picture of where your child found it holding the balloon and 

post it to our Facebook page with the hashtag #HMCPurpleUp. There will be 

an instruction card attached to the balloon string on how you can claim your 

prize. Good luck kiddos! 

April 14th-21st 
Pet of the Month Contest 

Post a picture of one of your cats or dogs in the comments below on our 
Facebook post from April 14th-21st and we will choose a photo at random to 
be the winner of a fabulous dog or cat themed gift basket! Facebook post link 
will be e-mail blasted out as a helpful reminder on Thursday April 14th. 
Winning photo will be chosen on Thursday April 21st by 11:59pm and 
announced on our Facebook page and e-mail blasted on Friday April 22nd. 

April 11th-15th 
Yards of the Month Contest 

Decorate your house in the brightest and festive fashion with plants, holiday 

decorations get creative with your house to make yours look the best in the 

neighborhood. Our Community Advisory Board Member judges will be driving 

around during the week of 4/11/22-4/15/22 to pick out their top two choices 

for the yards of the month with a photo, be sure to have your yard picture 

ready. Two Winners will be announced on Monday April 11th, 2022 through 

Facebook and an E-mail Blast. The Two Winners of the Yards of the Month 

Contest will each receive a $20 gift card, picture of their yard on our 

Facebook page, next month’s Community Newsletter & the Redstone Rocket. 

Spotlight for Maintenance Tech 
Bryan Bales 
E-mail of Recognition from Resident: 

Bryan came over to repair all of our door gasket seal issues to our satisfaction 
(as always). As usual, Bryan kept us well informed concerning the problems 
and solutions. He's a marvelous teacher. The work orders could not be 
completed in one day, owing to Bryan being pulled to another work order with a 
more urgent need. But, this is to be expected and we don’t mind waiting. The 
response time for our maintenance team beats that of the Real World by far 
more than a country mile. Gotta love it!  

Employee of the Month for  
March is: Maintenance Tech 
Michael Lindley! Be sure to 
congratulate him whenever you 
see him out on property. Way to 
go Michael we are so very proud 
to have you on our team! 

April 7th 
Early Literacy Virtual Workshop Day 

From 3:30pm-4:30pm on 4/7 we have partnered with the Military Child 

Education Coalition (MCEC) and the New Parent Support/ChildWise Families 

that will be hosting a virtual workshop via WebEx. Join us as we read this 

heart warming story (The Rabbit Listened), which will lead to discussions 

about effective listening and rabbit-related craft activities. A prepackaged kit 

will be needed in order to participate in the bunny craft activity. After you 

have pre-registered be sure to stop by the housing office anytime after April 

1st, to pick yours up. After you have finished the WebEx be sure to complete 

the MCEC survey at the end of the session to help provide any and all 

feedback of your experience with the MCEC team. Can’t wait to read with 

everyone! 
Happy Easter! 

April 19th-26th 
Bunny Racers Event 

Starting on April 19th we will have bunny racer goodie bags ready for kids of all 
ages to pick-up at the housing office. The goal is to make it look like a bunny 
shaped marshmallow peep is driving a car made out of a Twinkie. There will be 
a chocolate cover pretzel for the steering wheel and some mini crème 
sandwich cookies for the wheels. Once your child has built this delicious 
creation be sure to post a picture of it with their name and smiling face on our 
Facebook page. This is our way to honor the month of the military child and a 
way to get even the littlest of artists involved in making something of their own. 


